

16007 CRENSHAW BLVD. TORRANCE, CA. 90506 (951) 805-6980 / (310) 660-3600

City of Manhattan Beach

1400 Highland Avenue

Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

Dear City of Manhattan Beach,

We would like to take the opportunity on behalf of the Fire Academy to express interest in one recently retired City of Manhattan Beach vehicles for donation.

These vehicles are recently retired 2001 Ford-F-150 crew cab pickup truck VIN/1FTRW08L11KA3844

The F-150 would be used to support our needs for moving equipment, pick-up donation from other Fire Departments, and replace our old Chevy flatbed truck (not working).

The donation of this vehicle to the Fire Academy would provide a welcomed replacement and addition to our Fire Academy.

If you have any question please call me at (951) 805-6980

Our Fire Academy will benefit a great deal.

Thank you for your support.

Chief William Melendez

El Camino College Fire Academy